From: Tate, Dionne 
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 5:54 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Cook, Kimberly
Subject: RE: Illinois Public Safety Telecommunications Association Conference (IPSTA)

Hi Steve, 

Chenetra Washington and Marissa Leezer attended the 33rd Annual Illinois Public Safety Telecommunications Association (IPSTA) Conference from November 5 8, 2017 in Springfield, Illinois.  During the conference they received awards for Telecommunicator and Supervisor of the year for the State of Illinois.  Attached you will find the conference agenda and hotel confirmations.  All expenses were paid by IPSTA. 

Please accept this email as post travel notifications to the Board of Ethics for the both of them.  

Thank you, 

Dionne

Dionne A. Tate

Deputy Director -  911 Operations

Office of Emergency Management and Communications

